
Week Beginning July 15th  

This half-term our topic is; ‘Minibeasts’ 

 

Literacy 

In phonics we will be practicing reading and writing, and 

applying our level 3 and 4 phonics knowledge. We will be 

segmenting sounds to write words, and blending the sounds 

together to read. We will also be recapping all of the tricky 

words we have learnt this year.  

 

Mathematics 

We are continuing our learning on addition and subtraction. We 

will be recognising the symbols for addition and subtraction, 

and using a number line to count forwards or backwards.  

 

Understanding the World 

This week we will be recapping all of our favourite minibeasts, 

and reviewing all the new facts we have learnt! 

 

Bug Ball 

Please come dressed as your favourite minibeast, or wear 

brightly coloured clothing, on Wednesday 17th July for our 

un-bee-lievably exciting Bug Ball! 

We will be carrying out lots of minibeast activities such as 

playing games, dancing, and sharing minibeast stories and 

poems. We will also be having a celebratory snack together.  

 

 


